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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       January 6, 2021 
 
 
 

SHELDON POSTPONES 20-21 COFFEE CONCERT SUBSCRIPTION SERIES TO 21-22 SEASON 
 

 
ST. LOUIS, MO – Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 outbreak, The Sheldon has 

rescheduled its 2020-2021 Sheldon Coffee Concert Series line-up to the following season, beginning in 

October of 2021. All artists remain the same; new dates are listed below. 

 

New Dates: 

Erin Bode (previously scheduled for May 11 & 12, 2021): October 12 and 13, 2021 

Dean Christopher (previously scheduled for February 16 & 17, 2021): November 9 and 10, 2021 

Zoe Vonder Haar and Friends: Winter Wonderland (previously scheduled for June 8 & 9, 2020): 

December 7 and 8, 2021 

Janet Evra (previously scheduled for March 16 & 17, 2021): March 15 and 16, 2022 

Anita Jackson (previously scheduled for April 20 & 21, 2021): April 19 and 20, 2022 

 

Subscribers and single tickets buyers will be contacted with details on their options for retaining, refunding or 

donating their tickets. A new on sale date will be announced after the first of the year. 

 

For more information, contact The Sheldon at 314.533.9900 or marketing@thesheldon.org, or visit 

TheSheldon.org.   
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